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Introduction

This bulletin contains information on a survey the Welsh Government is conducting on the new GCSE Mathematics assessments.
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The Welsh Government is conducting a survey on the new GSCE Mathematics assessments. 
As you may be aware, their intention is to gather views on plans for the two new Mathematics GCSEs.
This is a good opportunity for you to express your views to the Welsh Government on this important issue.
Any comments you would like to make, please do so in the attached survey:
http://wales.gov.uk/topics/educationandskills/qualificationsinwales/revofqualen/implementation-reform/development-of-new-and-revised-gcses-and-a-levels/?lang=en
It will close at 14:00 on Friday 20 December 2013.
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